
                              

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 18th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Red Nose Day is on Friday 18th March and will be a non uniform day.   The theme this year 
is “Funny is Power”. 

You might decide to dress up as your favourite Superhero, a funny character or your own 
favourite hero.  Whatever you decide, it will be a fun day and a way for us to support Comic 
Relief. 

If you would like to donate to the Charity,  please go to the Comic Relief website where you 
can make your donation online: 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday 

Thank you for your support. 

 

School Council 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday

